
 
 

MHS 72 Newsletter 

August 2022 
Aloha Tigers! 
 
Our 50th Year Reunion on Saturday, July 09, 2022 at Natsunoya Tea House (1935 Makanani Dr.) was such a 
great turn out.  Thank you everyone who join us at this milestone event. 
 
Jake Shimabukuro was not able to perform for us since he contacted Covid and has since recovered well. 
We did have Dereck Kami and Bruce Shimabukuro / Brian Ishii grace our stage along with Kumu Brad Lum 
(MHS 71),Renee Keone, Kumu Debbie Kikuchi-Chang (Kaimuki 72), Bev Uemura (Kalani 72), Sally Chun 
(Roosevelt 72) to do a hula number for us. 
 
It was very nice to see some classmates who have not been attending previous reunions come and join us.  
We do hope everyone had a wonderful time and know how important and nice it is to be able to keep in touch 
with classmates and friends.  Thank you to those who had to travel the distance to return home.  It was so nice 
to be able to see you and hope that this event will bring you back again. 
 
Our future gatherings won’t be as elaborate but will be very enjoyable to meet up with dear friends. 
Thank you all in advance for supporting MHS 72. 
 
Save the Date:  September 9-10, 2022 – See attached registration form for details. 
 
The party continues with Hawaii 72 50th Reunion.  A culmination of 11 schools (McKinley, Kalani, Roosevelt, 
Farrington, Kaimuki, Aiea, Waipahu, Kailua, Castle, St. Frances and Baldwin) 
 
Friday, September 9, 2022 

• Golf at Hawaii Prince Hotel -  
o Golfers please turn in your registration form by Friday, August 5, 2022 to provide time for us to 

work on the team pairings. 

• 19th Puka to follow at the Bird Of Paradise restaurant at the course 
o Golfers and guests are welcome to join us for dinner and awards 

Saturday, September 10, 2022 

• Dinner at Natsunoya Tea House 
 
Any questions please email us back at:  mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com  
 
If you are needing airline or hotel accommodations please contact Kehau at AAA Hawaii by email her at 
kaneaiakala.kehau@aaa-hawaii.com or call (808) 529-5073. 
 
Updated newsletter will be emailed or one could retrieve information from our MHS website at 
mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com when it gets posted.   We are trying to update our contact information as many no 
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longer use their work email or have changed their contact information (address / phone).  If you or know a 
classmate who has not, please contact us.   
 


